
5th  GRADE  MATH SUPPLY LIST
2022-2023

GENERAL GEORGE A. MCCALL SCHOOL
327 South 7TH Street

Philadelphia, PA 19106
215-400-7840

June 6. 2022

Dear Future 5th  Grade Families,
Attached is the supply list for the 2022 - 2023  school year and welcome letter . I

look forward to meeting and working with you and your child in August.  Please have
supplies ready for the first day of school .  Thank you for your support.

Mrs. Leggett
5th Grade Math

SUPPLY LIST

o 2 Mead 1-subject spiral notebooks with  80- 100 pages
( one to be kept at home for  later use if needed during school year. )

o 1 plastic (durable) 2-pocket folders
o Pencils (2 packs of 12); *NOT MECHANICAL
o Erasers
o 1 pack of glue sticks
o 1 pack of colored pencils
o Pack of dry erase markers (approximately 3)
o (1) 12 inch/centimeter ruler
o Calculator: Texas Instruments TI-15  (if possible) To be kept and used at

home.
o Earbuds (headphones)
o 1 pack of graph paper

Donations for classroom:
o 1 box of tissues
o 1 roll of paper towels
o 1 container of disinfecting wipes
o Hand sanitizer
o 2 packages of copy paper (500 pages each)



Dear Parents/Guardians and Students :

Welcome to 5th grade! My name is Mrs. Leggett and I will be the 5th grade
math teacher for the 2022-2023 school year.

Students, I am delighted you are going to be part of our class.  I have planned
an exciting year, filled with productive and successful learning experiences for
you!  Fifth  grade is a very important year in your education.

Parents, the education of your child is also a team effort.  Together we can
make a difference. Please make sure to sign up for ClassDojo if you have not
already. I will be using Class Dojo as a way of communication with you
throughout the school year.

I do believe that communication and working as a team are the most
important tools to help your child’s learning experience to be a success. If you
ever need to contact me for whatever reason, please feel free to email  me at
rjcarter@philasd.org or call / text me at the following number
(484) 257- 9973.

Let’s have a great new school year!
Mrs. Leggett

Amason Wish List
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/18XB1LM9J3CTF?ref_=wl_share
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